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HOLY SPIRIT EPISCOPAL CHURCH

A Note from the Stewardship Committee
Dear friends,

We’re excited to introduce a theme for our fall Stewardship Campaign that
seems very right for our world today—“Stay the Course.” It’s what we’re doing
in so many aspects of life, as we’re all calling on our stockpiles of patience and
faith in what’s ahead to stay the course and keep moving forward.

When it comes to stewardship, this year has shown that Holy Spirit parishioners
are very good at staying the course. Our financial picture through these
challenging times has been good, thanks to the commitment of everyone to
keep up with pledges as much as possible. It’s a remarkable thing, and to date
we are close to even with our current budget needs. Thank youl

Now, it’s time to look ahead to our regular fall Stewardship campaign for 2021.
We’ll be presenting quick, weekly messages from members of our Stewardship
Committee during Sunday worship over the weeks to come. Then, look for a
letter and pledge request from Terri Grotzinger in your mail later in October.
Ingathering is set for Sunday, November 1.

In the meantime, let’s rejoice that our community is working to stay connected,
and that the Holy Spirit is with us no matter where we are.

Faithtully,
The Stewardship Committee
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